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Yes, even criminals are entitled to due process
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Friendly reminder: we’ve relocated.

Our new address is 3558 Round Barn Blvd., Suite 200 Santa Rosa, CA 95403.

 
Yes, even criminals are entitled to



SANTA ROSA, CA, USA – APRIL 5, 2025: A man holds
a sign that reads “Due Process Matters” during a public
demonstration.
Photo by Kim Wilson.

due process

The boundaries of the United States

Constitution are being tested and stretched as

never before in living memory.

In March, the United States government

snatched a protected El Salvadoran national

off a street in Maryland and shipped him off to

a prison in El Salvador, as a result of what the

government calls an “administrative error.”

Read More

 

Happy Passover Week!

Passover is a Jewish holiday commemorating the
Israelites' escape, or Exodus, from slavery in
ancient Egypt. It is a seven- to eight-day
celebration to honor Jewish sovereignty, featuring
traditions such as the sharing of a special meal
(Seder), the removal of leavened foods (chametz),
and the use of matzah (unleavened bread).

 
Happy Easter Sunday!

Easter is the most important festival in the
Christian calendar, celebrating the belief in
Jesus Christ's resurrection three days after his
crucifixion. Bunnies and eggs are associated
with Easter due to their symbolic meanings of
fertility and rebirth. This holiday is also
commonly celebrated by secular communities
to welcome the start of the spring equinox.

 

 



Thank You, Volunteers!

April is National Volunteer Month, a time to
recognize the power of giving back. Even small
acts of kindness or lending a hand without
expecting anything in return can make a
meaningful difference in our communities and the
world.

 

 

Justice in Focus: National Law Day is
Around the Corner

May 1 is National Law Day. National Law Day was
established by Congress in 1961 and is a day to celebrate
the role of law in a free society, promote understanding of
the legal system, and recognize the importance of the
legal profession. In our current times, when the rule of
law is being threatened, it is more important than ever to
remember that the rule of law and due process are the
very foundations of our democracy.

 
 

Learn about our services

Browse our blog



Visit our website

Referrals welcome. Virtual appointments available. Se habla español.

Serving the North Bay since 1982

 
Call for a consultation (707) 596-6090
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